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Attendance: 93.8% 
 

Walk to School Week! 
 

This week saw the launch of our WOW scheme during National Walk to 
School Week with an assembly led by Zoe Lynch from the Living 

Streets Charity. We have captured our current methods of getting to 
school and would like to particularly see a rise in the use of ‘park and 

stride’ from Asda instead of driving and parking in the close 
neighbouring streets to the school. 

This is a joint initiative with the Infant 
school and the children will get 

weekly opportunities to record how 
they travel to school with the aim of 
getting a WOW badge with a different 
theme each month. In addition, the 
child who makes most progress will 

receive an invite to tour the Houses of 
Parliament with Vicky Ford MP too.  

 
 

Ross McTaggart - Headteacher 
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Stars of the Week  

20th May 2022 

Y6 Oliver McI   Logan W   Ahmed  

Y5 Alessio   William   Pearl     

Y4 Rohan   Grace C   Sienna     

Y3 Bamise   Zoe    Lucy 

 

Weekly 

Winners! 

Reading 
Winners 
5W 94% 
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Rounders Tournament 

Mrs Vickers and Mr Brothers from SCS Coaching escorted our Rounders team from Y5/6 to a 
competition against other Chelmsford schools. The children finished 3rd and improved their 

tactics and skills with every game that they played. Mrs Vickers also commented on how 
well the children behaved and represented the school too. Well done all! 

Boccia Finals! 

On Tuesday, Oskar, Daniel and Callum from Year 4 represented our school in 
the Chelmsford Sports Partnership Boccia Final at Basildon Sporting 
Village.  They all demonstrated great skill and concentration during the 
matches.  They said,  
“The competition was fun and enjoyable. The journey was good and the 
games were skilful. Even though we didn’t come in the top three teams we 
played our best, tried really hard and it was fun taking part.” 
Well done Oskar, Daniel and Callum! It is very commendable to take part in a 
game you haven't played before and to get all the way to the final is a 
brilliant achievement. 

Polite Parade – 20th May 2022 

Today’s ‘Polite Parade’ included children picked out by our Health Ambassadors for a 
special thank you for great dining hall behaviour and manners. 

PE Reminders 

Next week - Mon Y3  Tues Y4   Weds Y5    Thurs Y6   

We aim to be a nut-free school to protect those children who have severe allergies 
– please do not include Nutella or other peanut-based snacks in packed lunches 
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Geography Day – Tuesday 17th May 

On Tuesday, we focussed on a whole-school Geography project for 
the day culminating in a ‘United Nations’ assembly at the end of the 

day. Superb work was undertaken and geographical skills and 
knowledge were particularly developed. Thank you to Mr Williams 

(our Geography Lead) for his organising of the day.  

 

 

Jubilee Day Thursday 26th May 

To mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, we are inviting children to come to school 
wearing anything that includes red, white and/or blue. 

There will be a special assembly to mark the occasion and give children an insight 
into the 70 year period.  

There will also be a special school meal available to order on the day for £2.30 
payable through ParentPay. 

We will also be announcing some special news about our new building and 
giving children the opportunity to design some fresh Star of the Week 

certificates as well as the front cover of our Learning Passport for 2022-2023. 


